His Excellency Shmuel Ben-Shmuel
Embassy of Israel in Australia

6 Turrana Street

Yarralumla ACT 2600

Email: info@canberra.mfa.gov.il

20 December 2016

Your Excellency

Antony Lowenstein is a member of our union and a well known freelance journalist in
Australia.

We write to seek your assistance in ensuring he continues to receive appropriate support
and accreditation to continue his journalism while in Israel.

We have been concerned by recent reports suggesting the Government Press Office in Israel
may be considering either withdrawing or not renewing his accreditation. As an issue of free

speech, any assistance you could offer would be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely

b2/

Paul Murphy
Chief Executive Officer
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